
 
HJJ/jr 

8 June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Antisocial Behaviour Whilst Cycling 
 
In recent weeks we have been made aware by members of our community of Wildern students 
cycling in an unacceptable, and at times rude manner, endangering themselves and others. 
 
In particular, we have been contacted in regards to inconsiderate cycling on paths, swearing, and 
cycling which endangers pedestrians.  This seems to be a particular issue in the West End area 
with many descriptions highlighting a young male rider, with a black bike and black helmet of 
around Year 8 or Year 9 age. 
 
Could we please ask for your support in talking to your children, particularly if they cycle to school, 
about appropriate and safe behaviour when travelling to and from school to support the work we 
will continue to do in school to address this. 
 
If there are any further issues, or any other relevant information you would like to share, please 
feel free to contact us where we will do our best to identify students involved and address these 
concerns directly. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss H Jones 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 


